Gentet, Matthias

From: Thuaire, Charles

Sent: 03 August 2017 10:48

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Henderson Court Masts

Objection to 2017/0969/P
Charles Thuaire

Senior Planner

Telephone: 020 7974 5867

From: candicenatafpesonen [mailto || | | EGcGcNcNcINENENGNGEGE

Sent: 03 August 2017 08:25

To: Thuaire, Charles <Charles.Thuaire@camden.gov.uk>
Cc:

Subject: Henderson Court Masts

Dear Mr Thuaire,

Application 2017/0969/P

I would like to object to the installation of masts on Henderson Court.

Can you please redact my objections as I wish my name and address to remain anonymous. I live on
Fitzjohns Avenue. We have 3 young children.

I have found out today that there are plans to install a mast on Henderson Court.

The masts will not be in keeping with the character of the neighbourhood.

Furthermore the long term health effects of such masts are not known. Telecom companies will of course
downplay them. Councils may argue that these health concerns are not relevant to planning. Residents and
schools will object.

In summary my objections are

1. The character of Hampstead needs to be protected. (see eg para 1.30 of Camden's Local Plan.)

2. The masts' long term health effects are not known. The health of the elderly residents of Henderson may
be at risk. There are also many children every day on Fitzjohns Avenue.

Best regards,

Candice Nataf-Pesonen



